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Date: 6/7/2023 

PHC Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: #461 
 

Subject: Public Provider Ground Emergency Medical Transportation (PP-GEMT) Program –  
Effective 1/1/23 

 
For dates on and after January 1, 2023, Public Provider Ground Emergency Medical Transportation (PP-GEMT) 
Program became effective.  Increased reimbursements will be provided, by application of an add on increase, 
for non-contracted emergency medical transports provided by eligible GEMT providers.  An increase of 
$946.92 will be added to the base medical rate and will apply to codes A0225, A0427, A0429, A0433 and 
A0434. 

 
For further information regarding this process, please contact the PHC Claims Department at (707) 863-4130. 

 
 
 

4665 Business Center Drive 
Fairfield, California 94534 


